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We thank God for bringing us through 2021! God had His hand on our trip to Guinea at the 
beginning of the year. His work continues to go forward under the leadership of our new 
executive committee. There are decisions being made to 
advance the Lord's work by making plans to train some lay 
leaders, who can then start cell groups in different areas. 
People are hungry to learn more about Jesus and the HOPE 
that He brings! Please pray for President Jean Bangoura as he 
develops the plans for this training program.  
 
Pastor Jean's wife, Celine, has been going to visit some of the pastors' wives and church women 
in the neighboring villages. She teaches them from the Word, encourages them in their walk 
with the Lord, and helps them learn different things they can do to help themselves, their 

families, and the local church. Years ago Sherry 
taught her how to do hand embroidery and to 
crochet. She is now teaching the ladies how to 
do this work. They are making pretty 
tablecloths to use at home or in the church. 
They enjoy this special learning time just for 
them! 
 

Before our schools reopened in October, the Kamsar Anastasis School 
painted all the buildings and fixed the outhouse toilets and worked on 
the schoolyard. This school has almost 800 students, most of whom are 
Muslim children. As we visited some churches in Iowa and Ohio during 
the month of October, one church put together small backpacks of 

school supplies 
for us to take 
with us when 
we return, for 
three months in 
2022. We were presented with a 
suitcase full of these school supplies to 
help bless some of the students who 
work extra hard in school!  
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There have been several marriages, baby dedications, and baptisms 
during the year. Right now the churches are preparing for their special 
Christmas Eve and Christmas Day services. There will be lots of special 
music, and usually a big rice meal is shared on Christmas Day. There are 
believers who will be baptized on Christmas Day, so they will always 
remember when they made a public stand to follow Jesus!  

 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and giving to help 
the Lord's work in Guinea among the Muslim people! 
There are still Muslims coming to Jesus, one by one, 
and WE ARE GRATEFUL! We will be flying back to 
Guinea on January 31st, for three months. Please pray 
for a safe trip and that everything will be accomplished 
that needs to be. We plan to build a village church and 
drill wells as finances are available.  
 
Have a blessed New Year! 
In His Service, 
 

 
Tom and Sherry Moore 
 

 
 
 
 

"You will eat the fruit of your labor; blessings 

and prosperity will be yours." Psalm 128:2 
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